
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 23, 2017 1:15:21 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-02-17 6:57 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Ronald Lumsden

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --
    

-- Comments --
The distribution charges need not be any higher than inflation during those 5 years . Hydro one
certainly are not lowering cost when they lower hydro rates and the same time increase distribution
rates . No wonder industry is leaving the provence

-- Attachment --
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